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DEPARTMENT OF







           Kathy Cox, State Superintendent of Schools

(404) 656-2668  FAX (404) 656-5976
November 30, 2005

MEMORANDUM

TO:

System Test Coordinators

FROM:
Sharron Hunt, Ph.D. 

Director of Testing 

SUBJECT:
Pre-Administration Workshops for Assessing Comprehension and Communication in English State to State for English Language Learners (ACCESS for ELLs)
In preparation for the spring administration of ACCESS for ELLs, the Georgia Department of Education (GaDOE) will be conducting pre-administration workshops during the week of December 12-14, 2005. The dates and locations for the workshops are listed below:

	December 12, 2005
	Forsyth County Board of Education

Professional Development Center

1120 Dahlonega Hwy, Room 380
Cumming, GA  30040
770-887-2461, Press 0  

	December 13, 2005
	Bibb County Board of Education

Career Center Annex

2007 Riverside Drive

Macon, GA 31204

478-765-8601

	December 14, 2005
	Coastal Plains RESA
Auditorium
414 N. Robinson

Lenox, GA  31637

229-546-4167
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The purpose of these workshops is to train System Test Coordinators to administer ACCESS for ELLs. No Child Left Behind, 2001 requires that all ELL students be assessed annually for progress and attainment of English proficiency.  Representatives from GaDOE and the Center for Applied Linguistics (CAL) will be conducting the workshops, which are scheduled to start at 9:00am and conclude at approximately 3:30pm.
All System Test Coordinators are expected to attend this workshop. We suggest you also bring your system’s ESOL Coordinator to this training.  In order to make certain there is adequate space and materials, please fax your reservation form to Cindy Windham in the Testing Division at (404) 656-5976, no later than December 8, 2005.  Attendees are responsible for travel, meals, and lodging expenses.  Directions to each site are included on the attached page.
Thank you in advance for making plans to attend these important workshops. If you have questions regarding ACCESS for ELLs and the assessment of ELL students in Georgia or need additional information related to these workshops, please contact Deborah Houston in the Testing Division by phone, 404-657-0251 or by email at dhouston@doe.k12.ga.us.
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